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HIGHLANDS SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

Gundagai Public School had a fantastic day at the Highlands Swimming Carnival last Friday! Our 

team gave it their all in the pool, showing incredible effort, sportsmanship, and school spirit. A big 

congratulations to all our swimmers—you made us so proud! Special congratulations to our ribbon 

receitpients pictured below, what a great haul of ribbons! 

GIRLS TOUCH TRIALS 

Good luck to Tilly Coleman, Pippa Field, Norah Lindley, Lily-Rose Mooney, Elsie-Mae Mooney, Ivy 

Morris and Indy Murdoch who were selected to trial for the Highlands/Coota/Young Girls Touch 

Football Team to be held in Temora on Wednesday. Best of luck Girls! 
 

RIVERINA BASKETBALL TRIALS 

We’re all behind Beau Jones as he takes on the Riverina Basketball trials in 

Wagga tomorrow! Play your best, have fun, and enjoy the experience—we know 

you’ll do us proud! Go get ‘em, Beau! 
 

HIGHLANDS BOYS TOUCH TRIALS 

We’re thrilled to announce that Beau Jones, Chace Clout, Billy Sadler, Jacob Turner, Jax Smart, 

Declan Smith, Lachie Lindley and Charlie Shannon have been selected for the Highlands Boys 

Touch Football Team! A special mention to Jimmy Robinson, who has been named as a shadow 

reserve also. Well done, boys! Your dedication and hard work have paid off.  
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Student of the Week 

Kinder H Harry Eccleston Year 3 Bronte Smart 

Kinder M Flo Berkrey Year 4 Evelyn Romancewicz 

Year 1 Estelle Lindley Year 5 Kara Bond 

Year 2 Harlo Skeers Year 6 Tyler Smith 
 

P&C UPDATE 

The P&C Annual General Meeting was held on Monday 17 February 2025, and 
we are pleased to introduce our newly elected committee for the year ahead: 

President: Amy Turner 
Vice Presidents: Tanya Shaw & Kayla Giddings 
Secretary: Skye Shannon 
Treasurer: Kellie Kerr 
Canteen Coordinator: Emma Eccleston 

A big thank you to our outgoing committee members for their dedication and hard work, and 
congratulations to our new team! We look forward to a fantastic year of working together to support our 
school community. 

Our next P&C meeting will be held on Monday 17 March at 6:00pm, and we encourage all parents 
and caregivers to come along. Your involvement makes a real difference, and we’d love to hear your 
ideas and input. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
CANTEEN UPDATE – OPEN FRIDAYS! 
Our school canteen is open every Friday, providing delicious lunch and recess options for students. 
Here’s how it works: 

Lunch Orders 
• Place your order through the Spriggy App for a quick and easy process. 
• Alternatively, you can send a paper bag with the order and correct money to school. 
• Ice blocks/after lunch treats don’t need to be pre-ordered; they can be purchased over the 

counter second half of lunch. 

Recess Purchases 
• Recess items are not pre-ordered. 
• Students can bring cash and purchase their recess snacks directly from the canteen. 


